Roadways
Background

San Luis Road: San Luis Road should be improved to collector street
status with the completion of frontage improvements between North Main
Street and Buena Vista Avenue.

Walnut Boulevard: Walnut Boulevard needs several minor improvements
along the entire street to provide additional safety measures. Exposed
drainage ditches, particularly in the northern section of the street, should
be covered. Other segments of the street need various safety
improvements, but no widening beyond two lanes is proposed.

Local Street Recommendations and Improvements

Numerous improvements are needed to local streets within the planning
area. Since individual local streets do not usually play an important role in
the City's overall circulation system, no attempt has been made to evaluate
these streets. However, in a few circumstances, local streets were
discussed in the planning process because of external factors or changes
from previous City policies. Because of the lack of arterials, local streets
in some cases may be impacted by non-local traffic and may warrant
traffic diverters or other protective devices.

Central Road: This road (formerly Crokaerts Road) should be retained as
a service street between North Main Street and North Broadway. Access

should be restricted to right turn in, right turn out at both ends. Once it is

improved to City street standards it should be accepted into the City street
system.

Commercial Lane: Commercial Lane should be maintained as a Service
roadway providing delivery service to business on Main Street and Locust
Street.

Kinross Drive: Kinross Drive shall not be connected to Seven Hills Ranch
Road.

South Locust Street: South Locust Street should be extended south from
Olympic Boulevard to Botelho Drive. (Reso. 99-17 adopted 4/6/99)

Wilson Lane: Wilson Lane should be extended as a service road between
Lincoln and Duncan Streets to serve as a rear loading alley for business on
Main Street and North Broadway.

Residential Collector Street Recommendations.

The City has received numerous complaints regarding automobiles
exceeding the speed limits on residential collector streets such as
Lancaster Road. In response to these citizen concerns, the City is
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